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Dear Rodman Families,  

 

It’s hard to believe March is already here!  Rodman teachers and 

staff continue to work hard to ensure our students are prepared for the next 

grade level.  Winter has been pretty easy on us this year!  Looking forward 

to an early Spring and the warmer weather!  We will be sending home a 

schedule for Spirit Week coming up, March 13th-17th ……. show your 

School   Spirit by participating each day!  Monday — Monster Hair Day,  

Tuesday—Hat Day, Wednesday—Wacky Wednesday,  Thursday—Sports 

Day, Friday—Wear Green Day.  Have Fun!   

 

We will be hosting a SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR on Wednesday 

3/15 and Thursday 3/16.  You will be able to send money in with your child 

or you can come in afterschool and shop with your child.  Please look for 

the Scholastic Flyers that we will be sending home in the next two weeks. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement 

in your child’s education!  Together, we will succeed and foster  

your child’s education! 

 

       Mrs. Marshall 

 

 

 

Thomas R. Rodman 

497 Mill Street 

New Bedford, MA 

508-997-4511 x.56550 

Kim Marshall 

Principal 

 
 

RODMAN STAFF 

 

Ms. Berthiaume, Secretary 

Mr. Gomes, Custodian 

Mrs. Cabral, Cafeteria 

Mrs. Kelley, Cafeteria 

Ms. Brejcha, Kindergarten 

Mrs. Mandly, Kindergarten 

Mrs. Benevides,1st grade 

Mrs. Mello, 2nd grade 

Mrs. Francis, 2nd grade 

Ms. Baptiste, 3rd grade 

Ms. Salsinha, 3rd grade 

Mrs. Allen, 4th grade 

Ms. Fiano, 4th grade 

Mr. Ledoux, 5th grade 

Mrs. DaCosta, 5th grade 

Mrs. Greenlees, Sp. Ed.  

Mrs. Cassidy, SPED  Fac. 

Mrs. Carlton, TLS 

Ms. Hurteau, ELL 

Mrs. Giasson, Para 

Mrs. Kirby, In-Building Sub 

Mrs. Reis, Nurse 

Mrs. Camara, Counselor 

Mrs. Bruce, Counselor 

Mrs. Silvia, Speech 

Mrs. Cook, OT 

Ms. Bejma, Phys. Ed. 

Mr. Raxter,  Art  

Ms.  Kulju, Music 

Mr. Walker, Health 

Mr. Lacey, Band Director 
 

Be sure to check out our website for 

upcoming events, school news,   

pictures, and calendar. 



 Reminders: 

 

 Please do not drop off  children early as supervision does not begin until 8:00 a.m. We will be outside if the 

weather is nice and above 36 degrees.  Please have your children dress accordingly. 

 

 Parents must report to the office and sign in if they wish to enter the building.  Many parents are in the 

hallways in the morning on the first floor.  There are signs, on the double doors, that clearly state no     

parents beyond this point.  We enforce this for the safety of all your children. 

 

 Please continue to check your child’s backpack and folder daily for important notices & flyers from school, 

as well as your child’s classwork & homework. 

 

 Please check the Rodman website for upcoming events.  All monthly calendars for the year are posted 

along with this Newsletter. 

 

   

February Star Students  

  

 

K—Ms. Brejcha Armani DeMello   K-Mrs. Mandly Jatniel Roman-Viera  

1—Mrs. Benevides Javon Vieira 

2—Mrs. Francis Madison Greenwood   2—Mrs. Mello Shawn Fortin 

3—Ms. Baptiste Kai-Lynne Badio   3—Ms. Salsinha Ella DeMelo 

4—Ms. Fiano  Amare Young   4—Mrs. Allen Aiden Carvalho 

5—Mr. Ledoux Ryan Vidinha    5—Ms. DeCosta Samantha Chase  

        

  “CAUGHT ROCKIN’ THE RULES”   

 Congratulations to our February Winners! 

Tyell Reboca-Magnett, Jonathan Botelho, Nivaeh Gonsalves, Ismael Lojo,        

Jake Lobo, Benjamin Pedreira, Dylon Teixeira, Kayla Small, Galvin Collazo,      

Sarina O’Brian, Kyle Nickerson, Mackenzie Concepcion-Pinho, Destiny Mendes, 

Juliana Amaral, Cody Amaral, and Logan Breton 


